
 

 

 

In Příbram on 12th of June 
 
Dear business partners, 
 
I am addressing you as a representative of the company CVP Galvanika s.r.o., IČO 47548282 
headquarted in K Podlesí 550, Příbram-VI Březové Hory, 261 01 Příbram, registered in the Commercial 
Registerined by the Municipal Court of Prague, Section C, Insert No. 14700 (hereinafter referred to as 
the „Company “) in the matter of the contract based on which our company performs for you galvanic 
electroplating or other surface treatment of parts. (Hereinafter referred as „Contract “) 
 
Unfortunately, I must inform you about a devastating fire in one of our plants (plant 03 Ždánice). None 
of our employees or other persons were injured, however all four production lines were destroyed.  
Consequences of this unexpected extraordinary event may also affect you as our contractual partner, 
whose parts are galvanized based on the Contract. 
 
Please note that the fire event may cause (and most likely will cause) delays in fulfilling our Contractual 
obligations, including delays in delivery dates as well as a reduction of quantity of supplied parts. I also 
cannot ensure that the agreed surface treatment will Company be able to provide at all. I will try to 
minimize any possible delays within our other operational and capacity capabilities, but the current 
situation does not allow us to fully replace the interruption of the plant 03 in Ždánice within the capacity 
of our other plants, even we will try to do the best. 
 
The occurrence has the nature of a force majeure as an extraordinary unpredictable and unbeatable 
obstacle which has arisen independently of the will of the Company and which prevents the proper and 
timely fulfillment of our obligations under the Contract. Right now, we are not able to determine, when 
the obstacle will be removed and when plant 03 Ždánice will be reopened. Regarding the ongoing 
investigation of the causes of the fire, the necessity to eliminate the impact of the fire and the  
reconstruction of a new plant I will inform you. I will inform you about the impact to our cooperation as 
well. 
 
I believe that our Company will overcome this extraordinary obstacle as soon as possible. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
CVP Galvanika s.r.o. 
Ivan Vančura 
Company representative 
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